

## **HOW CAN I HELP?**

Every parent is automatically a member of the Friends Association of Bushy (FAB), with the Chair, Vice Chair, Secretary and Treasurer being elected annually. We really need your support to make FAB a success. Any help you can give, be it time, advice, donations or simply popping along to a meeting and giving your ideas, we welcome all your help. We'd love to meet you and really do appreciate all the help we can get!

Getting involved with FAB events is a great way to meet other parents and to engage with your child's school. We are all volunteers – how much FAB can do depends on the support given.

It's a real team effort, and we know everyone's busy. Some people can help a lot, others just occasionally. Having people offer to coordinate individual events has been a great way to share the work involved, and do more than we could otherwise. Volunteers to help at the events are obviously crucial to running them. All help is appreciated.

Look out for the 'When can you help?' forms in book bags and the regular ParentMail and class rep. requests.



## FAB CONTACTS FOR 2016/7

If you'd like to get in touch, please drop us an email or catch us in the playground.

Jane Gigg	Co-Chair	3D reps	Julie Stroscio & Helen Whitcombe
Alexandra Mazur	Co-Chair	3E reps	Alexandra Mazur & Madhu Jacob
Madhu Jacob	Deputy Chair	4S reps	Vacant
Julie Stroscio	Treasurer	4K reps	Jen Duke, Louisa Blundell, Louise Lenel & Sarah Nixon
		5S rep	Tracy Parkes
		5H reps	Katherine Roberts & Tracey Stanley
		6F rep	Rachel Jansen
		6SB rep	Jeannette Middleton